
State of Florida 

DATE: April 20,2001 
TO: All Parties of Record and Interested Persons 
FROM: Jennifer S. Bmbaker, Division of Legal Services /6 
RE: Docket No. 010492-WS - Application for rate &crease in Orange County by Zellwood 

Station Co-Op, Inc. 

Please note that an informal meeting between Commission staff and Zellwood Station Co- 
Op, h c .  has been scheduled for following time and place: 

Friday, April 27,2001,2:00 - 3 :OO p.m. 
Gerald L. Gunter Building, Conference Room 154 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss Zellwood’s application to establish new rates and 
charges, which shall be filed before September 2,2001. Attendance is not required. However, all 
interested persons are welcome to attend. 

If you have any questions about the meeting, please call Jennifer Brubaker, Senior Attomey, 
at (850) 413-6228. 

JSB/lw 

cc: Office of Public Counsel 
Division of Records & Reporting 
Division of Economic Regulatory (Merchant) 


